
Trowbridge Community Area Future 
     Parish Councils Liaison Group 

 
Secretary: Roger Coleman    Chair:        Gaynor Polglase    
      2 The Laurels          53b Frome Road 
         Westwood         Southwick 
          Wiltshire        Trowbridge 
         BA15 2AX         BA14 9QG  
     Tel: 01225 862770          Tel: 01225 777023  
              
E-mail: Roger.P.Coleman@btinternet.com   E-mail: gpolglase@hotmail.com  
  
The Chief Executive 
Wiltshire Council 
Bythesea Road 
TROWBRIDGE 
BA14 8JD 
 
6 February 2011 
 
For the attention of Mr Andrew Kerr. 
 
 
Dear Mr Kerr, 
 
Governance Review – Trowbridge Town Council. 
The Parish Councils’ Liaison Group (PCLG) represents the common interests of those parishes 
centred on Trowbridge and at its recent meeting held on 2 February 2011 the members 
expressed considerable concern about the Governance Review proposed by Trowbridge Town 
Council. 
 
The representatives from the Parish Councils were particularly concerned about the lack of any 
consultation with the affected parishes, the financial implications to the parishes and the 
possible erosion of the established ‘buffer’ zones or existing green spaces. 
 
The Parish Councils do not support the boundary changes as presently proposed by 
Trowbridge Town Council. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Roger Coleman (Secretary to TCAF PCLG)   
 
 
 
 

Giving a helping hand to the following Parish Councils. 
 

Bulkington, Heywood, Hilperton, Keevil, North Bradley, Semington, 
Southwick, Staverton, Steeple Ashton, West Ashton and Wingfield. 
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